
 
May 22, 2019 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
The first meeting of our Call Committee took place this past Monday as 
we began the journey of calling an associate pastor.  Extending a divine 
call for someone to serve as pastor is not quite the same as hiring a 
person to fill a job. There is a great sense that God’s Spirit is guiding the 
work. For that reason the committee always begins with God’s Word and 
prayer.  
 
We ask the same of you. Please join our Call Committee, Church 

Council, Prayer Partners, small groups, etc. as we pray for the Call Committee and the process 
of calling a pastor.  
 
Thank you, 
Pastor Eric 
 
 

New Members  
We will receive new members on Sunday, June 16 at the 9:30 am 
worship service. We will have a casual orientation for you and your 
sponsors at the home of Pastor Eric and Judy on Tuesday, June 11 
at 7:00 pm.  If you are interested in becoming a part of the All Saints 
family please contact the church office at 467-3388, 
dgray@allsaintsnya.org or eaune@allsaintsnya.org. 
 

 
Congratulations Graduates 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Front Row L-R: Courtney Carlson, Hannah Murphy, Auna Hallquist, Frankie Mackenthun 
Back Row L-R:  Devin Schauer, Sadie Erickson, Audrey Steinhagen, Lily Schneider, Tobbie Dinning 
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Vacation Bible School  
VBS is June 10 - 13, 2019  at All Saints 9:00-11:30 a.m.  

Registration Deadline is May 24, 2019 
Cost is $18 per child with a $36 family max.  Scholarships are available. Registration 
forms are at the Welcome Center or you can register online at www.allsaintsnya.org 
 
VBS Supplies Needed:  Please save and bring in cardboard tubes from toilet paper or paper 
towel rolls and empty clean tin cans.   Thank you. 
 
 

Electronic Giving 
More and more of your friends at All Saints are signing up to give electronically as they are out 
of town on the weekend. Thanks for your faithful, financial support even when you are away 
this summer. Go to our website and then click on the link to the online giving page: 
www.allsaintsnya.org 
Thank you! 
 
Annual Meeting 
The Annual Meeting of the congregation will be held on Sunday, June 2 immediately following 
the 9:30 am service. At this meeting we will vote on the proposed budget for the 2019-2020 
fiscal year. Copies of the budget have been sent out by email. Copies can also be found at the 
Welcome Center.  Confirmed members of All Saints are encouraged to attend. 
 

All Saints All Summer 
Our Monday night worship begins June 3 at 6:30 pm.  
 
 
We Need Help Over Summer- PLEASE TAKE A MOMENT TO SIGN UP!!! 
Our monthly serving schedules are available online through Signup.com.  There you can 
volunteer to usher, read scripture lessons, assist with communion and serve fellowship.  Go to 
our website www.allsaintsnya.org and click on the Signup.com logo.  You can also sign up at the 
Welcome Center 
 
 
All Saints Annual Garage Sale July 18, 19 & 20, 2019 
Mark your calendars. Are you spring cleaning?  Save your 'treasures' for the garage sale. Sign up 
at the Welcome Center if you would like to be a part of the team to organize and work this 
event. 
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